
COME EXPLORE MAMMAL 
PELTS, SKULLS, and MOUNTS 

Featuring:  
Sue Morse  
of Keeping Track,  
a nationally-renowned tracker and photographer 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 19th @ 6:30 PM 

Photo ©Susan C. Morse 

Join Us in the 
International  

Room at Jay 
Peak Resort 

THE NIGHT WILL FEATURE: 

• Extensive Wildlife Exhibits includ-
ing mammal mounts, track-molds, 
pelts, skulls and more! 

• A Slide Show with stunning wildlife 
photography by Sue Morse 

• The Opportunity to sign up to 
learn tracking skills and form a 
Northern Greens  Tracking Team.  

Sue is a wonderful 
storyteller, and the 

way she is able to transport you 
into her world of bobcats, bear, 
coyote, and other 
friends is nothing short 
of magic… 

Sponsored by Cold Hollow to Canada and  
the Staying Connected Initiative 

For more information, contact Bob Hawk (Robert.L.Hawk@gmail.com; 802-533-9803) 
or visit www.coldhollowtocanada.org  

- Special thanks to Jay Peak Resort for graciously hosting this event - 

-Stephen J. Holmes 

FREE ADMISSION! 


